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Changes in Qualified Professional Policies
After extensive background research on the National Association of Forensic Counselors (NAFC) and consultation with the Department Deputy Attorney General, the Bureau of Substance Use Disorder Prevention and Treatment has determined that the certified chemical dependency counselor (CCDC) issued by the NAFC does not meet the qualified professional standards of IDAPA 16.06.03. Therefore, as of April 6, 2009, the Department will no longer recognize the CCDC as a qualified professional equivalent. 
Those providers currently in substance use disorders practice, who have previously been given qualified professional status as a result of their possessing a CCDC, will be given until June 30, 2012 (three years) to qualify for a Certified Alcohol/Drug Counselor (CADC) from the Idaho Board of Alcohol/Drug Counselor’s Certification. 
Providers possessing a CCDC must demonstrate progress toward qualifying for a CADC in their learning plan and staff evaluations each year.
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